
From: McMahon, Loreen 

Sent: 9/30/2010 10:53:57 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Thanks

Brian,

I wanted to thank you again for your quick response to establishing communication on 
the San Bruno incident. We just concluded a conference call. From our end, we 
obtained needed contact information to jointly assist victims when they contact CAB.

Loreen

Loreen R. McMahon

Director, CSID

SF Secy: 415-703-1066

Sacto Direct: 916-327-7189

Email: loreencmcmahon@cpucxa.gov
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